January 1, 2006

After nearly 60 years the Weaver family decided it was time to retire from the
wood refinishing business and to hand over the reins to the next generation of
craftsmen who will honor the fine traditions of refinishing wood.

For the past five years, Marvin M. Macatto has worked every aspect of the
wood refinishing business at Restore Your Door, and to many of you who are
returning clients, Marvin is the person who removed and replaced your
refinished door. Chances are he also stripped, sanded, stained, and applied the
new finishing coat to many of the thousands of doors entrusted to Restore Your
Door.

On January 1, 2006, Marvin and his family purchased Restore Your Door and
they look forward to serving the needs of their clients across Metro Houston.
Marvin will honor the warranty on any door refinished by Restore Your Door and
welcomes your inquiries and questions on door refinishing.

Call or email us today.
Phone: 713.861.2081

Fax: 713.861.4483
E-mail: restoreyourdoor@shcglobal.net



